
  

 

 

  

     

 

  

 

 

  

      
          

       
   

   

       

   

       

          

       

      
      
       

             

      

   

         
     

     

   

        

            

           
      

       
          

        
 
        
  
  
  
 

 
  
 
      

 
 

 
 
 
      

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 

Next week at Ash Green, Reverend Robb will host an assembly on Monday morning at the Lower 

Site and we have our FREE family learning session at the Lower Site after school. Year 6 

children can invite family members to lunch for the last time on Wednesday and we end the week 

on Friday when we say a fond farewell to those Year 6 children who are leaving us for Trinity 

Academy – please join us at the Lower Site at 9.45 – everyone welcome. 
 

 
 

So far      

95.2%

 

% 

 

 

This is the last day 

all of our Year 6 

children will be 

together.  

 

Please come and 

join us. 

 

Year 6 will have a 

buffet lunch on that 

day, if your Y6 child 

is usually on  

sandwiches  

and would like to 

share the buffet, 

please pay £1.60 at 

the school office.  

Thank you 

 

 

FRIDAY 29 JUNE AT 9.45 - LOWER SITE HALL. 

 

A massive well done to all our magnificent children who put on a 

remarkable two days and nights of ‘Oliver!’ performances. 

It was an incredible show with superb singing, dancing and acting. 

A big thank you to all staff involved in making it a production to 

remember including rehearsing, creating costumes, helping in the 

wings and driving the minibuses back and forth. 

 

END OF AN ERA 

And with a heavy heart, we wish a huge thank you and good luck to 

Mr. Kirk, for whom this years’ musical will be his last production at 

Ash Green. There were tears in many an eye as Mr. Sheppard read 

aloud Mr. Kirk’s letter after last night’s performance. 

We will see Mr. Kirk from time to time as he will lend a critical eye to 

some of our improvement work but his Musical days are done. 

Thanks for the memories Mr. Kirk. 

 This summer sees two of our wonderful staff moving on to 
pastures new. We bid farewell to Miss Hargreaves, who has 

been with us for the past two years, making a super 
difference to the progress and confidence of pupils through 

her reading and phonics support. 
 

And we wish all the best to Mrs Mann who leaves Ash 
Green having been with us since 2005, and working in 

Mixenden for even longer. She has touched the lives of so 
many of our pupils over the years, supporting families in 

times of crisis and need. We shall forever miss her kindness 
and warmth. 

 

 

 

 
Our annual Prize Giving Evening 

is on  

Tuesday 17 July  
in the  

Lower Site Hall. 

If your child has won a prize a 

slip will be sent home. 

 

 



  
     

 
    

 
   

 
   
     
        
     
      
 

        

         

     

   

     

       
        

        

     

   

 

      
 

    
      

  

    

       
    

   

     

 

 

   

     
       

           

        

         

       
    

      

  

      

      

 
  

  
  
 

 
 

 

Our Talk Topic next week will be  

‘Moving On’ as we wish our Year 6 Trinity 

Leavers farewell and good luck. 

 

 

We have class assemblies on Friday mornings 9.05am  - all welcome. They are as follows: 
 

 

Date Class Date Class 

29 June Leavers’ Assembly 13 July 1B/R & 1C 
 

 
 

FRIDAY 29 JUNE –  
LEAVERS’ ASSEMBLY 

 
SATURDAY 30 JUNE –  

SUMMER FAIR 
 

FRIDAY 6 JULY – TRANSITION DAY 
 
 

TUESDAY 17 JULY – PRIZE GIVING 
 

THURSDAY 19 JULY –  
SPORTS DAYS 

 
FRIDAY 20 JULY – 

BREAK UP 

 

T-SHIRT MAKING 
 

MONDAY 25 JUNE 
3.30 – 4.30 

 
at the Lower Site 

 
Design and make a t-shirt. 

 

 

 

 

 

COULD WE ASK FOR ANY DONATIONS OF 

BRIC-A-BRAC, TOMBOLA PRIZES AND 

CHOCOLATE FOR THE SUMMER FAIR? 

(SEE BELOW) 

 

 

Ash Green came first in the Mini Mix 

Match challenge on Wednesday! 

All the children’s behaviour, 

teamwork and encouragement was 

amazing – well done children! 

 

 

 

FRIDAY 6 JULY 
 

Our current Year 6 will spend 

the day at Secondary School 
that day whilst everyone else 

will ‘move on up’ to their next 
class. 

 


